


As a family man who has lived and worked in the local area for over 30 years, I strongly object to our 
current government having no consideration for the hard working tax paying residents of western 
Sydney. We have made our thoughts and concerns known, we do not want an incinerator being in 
such close proximity to our houses and schools. We are a residential community .How dare the 
government have so little regard and respect for us. Without a doubt this would not be a 
consideration in the eastern suburbs. We already have our share of waste disposal facilities in the 
area and we have to cope with the odour from that. The increase in pollution and traffic implications 
, not to mention the unknown long term health impacts for this community in western Sydney 
should be enough to immediately  reconsider the placement of this facility. This is a totally 
unsuitable environment for such a facility. Australia is a huge country with vast, more isolated 
unpopulated areas where a facility such as this would be more well placed.   
thank you for your consideration.  

 




